STATEMENT OF REASONS


City of Newcastle upon Tyne
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009
(Tavistock Road Variation) Order 2022


The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:-

This is a Streets for People proposal, developed over the last few years in collaboration with people who live, work, visit and learn in this area.

The Streets for People project gathered initial ideas from the local community about ways to improve routes to local destinations and then converted them into a package of improvements that would also make the most of existing infrastructure.  This proposal is just one part of a package of measures to encourage more walking and cycling and has been through various stages of discussion, consultation and refinement.



